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Comments: I am writing in support of the Gallatin Forest Partnership agreement (GFP) with respect to the new

US Forest Service management plan for the Custer Gallatin National Forest.  The GFP was developed with

tremendous public input, representation of all constituencies, and thoughtful consideration of wildlife protection,

growing population impacts, current uses and continued multiple use needs.  The recommended protection of

some of the most spectacular wilderness in our state, in such close proximity to populations centers, is especially

gratifying.  I strongly recommend incorporation of the GFP in the new Forest Service plan, representing as it

does, a community-based solution and very broadly supported plan for the future of the Gallatin Range.

Thank you,

Brenda S. Davis


